LAGUNA GUNNERS

Don Al Ent. Co. National Hi-way Brgy Banlic Cabuyao Laguna

Dear Sir/Ma'am

This is to cordially invite you and your gun club to the upcoming competition, the 1st Laguna Gunners PPO Shoot fest which is scheduled on Oct 10-11, 2014 held at Laguna Firing Range, Diezmo Rd. Brgy. Pulo Cabuyao Laguna.

Please do not hesitate to text/call me at Mario Cardenas 09176946868 for any concerns, I will be glad to assist you. Looking forward to see you at the match!

Respectfully Yours,

Roberto Alcantara President